
 

 

Pike Road Schools will provide free curbside meal pick up 
to any children 18 and under during the extended 
school closing.  

No paperwork required.  Meals must be consumed off-site.   

Curbside meal pick up will begin on Wednesday, March 25th.  

Serving Dates: 
Wednesday, March 25 
Friday, March 27 
Monday, March 30 
Wednesday, April 1 
Friday, April 3  

Pick Up Times 
11:00:-1:00 

Meal Pick Up Site: 
Historic Campus (middle school) located at 4710 Pike Road.   

 

 

  


